
 
 

May 13, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Re: It’s Time To Act - Help Stop Doug Ford’s Cuts To Education 
 
Please note that if you signed up as a supporter on the hereforstudents website, you 
may have received a similar message to the one below asking you to send another letter 
to your MPP. 
 
As teachers and support staff on the frontline of our education system, you know first-
hand the devastating impact the Ford government’s cuts will have on our students, our 
schools and our ability to offer a world-class education to the next generation of 
Ontarians.  
 
But you’re not alone.  
 
Since the Ford government announced their drastic cuts, parents, students, community 
leaders and concerned citizens from every corner of the province have rallied together to 
support you, sending over 160,000 letters to the Premier and MPPs, letting them know 
that they do not support cuts to our education system.  
 
The response we’ve received from Ontarians concerned about the future of our 
education system has been incredible but now is not the time to sit back. We need to 
keep the pressure on and let the Ford government know that this issue is not going 
away.  
 
Today we’re asking you to visit HereForStudents.ca and send a new letter to your MPP. 
Let them know what their cuts will mean for our students, our schools and our province.  
 
They’ve said the only voice that matters is yours; let them hear what you have to say. 
 
Send your first or second letter today! Let them know there should be 
#NoCutsToEducation.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Harvey Bischof 
President, OSSTF/FEESO 
 


